
 









March will be a short month for us due to  our
week long break. Nevertheless, we will have a
wonderful time exploring our five senses and
preparing our hearts for Easter during the
following weeks. 


I wish you and your families a rejuvenating
March Break!








The Five Senses
St. Patrick's Day





Our ISP meetings will be held on March 9; details will
be sent to you shortly.


During the evenings of March 22 and 23, you are
invited to join your child into our classroom for a
Celebration of Learning! During this time, they will
lead you around our room to show you their
achievements. Please sign up through the link in the
school email that was sent to you. The time slots are
for 15 minutes, but be prepared to spent up to half
an hour, if your child is able to!
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Celebrating Black History Month by Learning
African Dancing with Reckie Lloyd, 

February 6, 2023

Monthly Prayers


